Mr Esterson, who is Labour MP for Sefton Central, said: "Thank you to Ormskirk hospital for hosting the FASD Awareness Day. The all-party FASD group has heard from health staff about the damage done to children who are exposed to alcohol in the womb.

 

“The My Baby's Too Young to Drink campaign is a timely reminder of the dangers. Even small amounts of alcohol at the wrong time during pregnancy, including from very early on, can cause irreversible brain damage.

 

“FASD is a hidden problem and the scale of it is really unknown. That is why MPs have called on the Government to have a prevalence study so we can work out how many children are affected each year and just what the true level of risk is.

 

“Understanding the true nature of the problem is essential if we are to be able to reduce the damage done and support children who are affected and their families."

